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TO: DISTRICT MATERIALS ENGINEERS

DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS %’/’/q
FROM: Thomas O. Malerk, P.E., Director, Office of Materials h/ 7

Brian A. Blanchard, P.E., Director, Office of Construction

COPIES: Don Davis, Greg Schiess, Jack Banning, Bob Burleson, Jim Warre /

Jim Musselman, John Shoucair

SUBJECT:  Specification Change for Granitic Coarse Aggregate -
Maximum Percent Passing the Minus 200 Sieve

Pending a Specification change, the Total Material passing the No. 200 [75 um] sieve (FM 1-T 01 1) for
Granitic Coarse Aggregate is hereby changed to a maximum of 2.50 percent at an Aggregate Source. This
Source could be a Mine or Redistribution Terminal that is the last destination from which the aggregate is
shipped to a point of use.

Please process a $0.00 specification change for current contracts to delete the seventh item of deleterious
materials in Section 901-1.2, “At Source ........................... 1.75”, and replace it with the following (the
change is identified by bold text):

At Non-Granitic Source 1.75

At Granitic Source 2.50

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process this change and should be attached to the Field
Supplemental Agreement/Work Order or Supplemental Agreement.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact John Shoucair (352) 955-2925 at the
State Materials Office.
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